
environment for democracy. The complex encounters between the military and civilian
components of humanitarian interventions must be dissected. A new framework has to be
developed to incorporate the diverse actors involved in humanitarian interventions including
NGOs, and para-state agencies. Military discussions can no longer remain isolated from political
discussions. Fora should be established that facilitate the exchange of information, network
building, and cooperation among diverse sectors of Canadian state and society (i.e., universities,
organisations such as the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Development).

Brian Tomlinson, Canadian Council for International Cooperation, pointed out that the
NGO coxnmunity is not well situated to address humanitarian intervention. Lnstead it is engaged
in a long term development. There is a general consensus that conflict is a resuit of political,
diplomatie and socio-economic factors. It is here where influence on policy should be directed.
However, this is increasingly difficult in the context of structural adiustment nrnyrqmnit-. Tf


